
Historical Information Request 
 
Minneapolis Moline Collectors, Inc. (MMCI) exists for the preservation and enjoyment of the products of 
Minneapolis-Moline, its predecessors and related companies, for the exchange of information 
concerning the same, and for the education of the public as to the historical nature and role of such 
products. 
 
Due to buyouts, bankruptcies, and mergers, many of the historical documents and knowledge of M-M 
have been lost. 
 
Many people, who were employees of the companies, dealers, and/or dealer employees, have 
considerable knowledge of the history of the company based on their experiences. 
 
In order to help fulfill the MMCI mission, the Club would like to capture this knowledge of company 
history. Yet many of these people are not known to the Club. Our goal is to find those who have this 
valuable historical information to preserve for future generations. 

Notice: If you are a former employee, 
dealer, or dealer employee and would 
like to help MMCI preserve your 
knowledge, please complete our MMCI 
Historical Information Request. 

Name  

Address  

Phone  

Email  

M-M Company or 
Dealership 

 

  

Location (City/State) Where was the company or dealership? 

  

  

  

Dates Worked What years were you with M-M? Tell us about this time. 
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Notice: If you are a former employee, 
dealer, or dealer employee and would 
like to help MMCI preserve your 
knowledge, please complete our MMCI 
Historical Information Request. 

 Job Description and Responsibilities 
Tell us what you did, what you worked on, etc. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Thank you! By submitting this Historical Information Request form, you are giving MMCI permission to contact you at a 
later date to set up a time for a MMCI member to interview you and use the information as part of their efforts to 
preserve the heritage of Minneapolis-Moline as stated in the Club’s mission statement.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Harlan Elson (815-945-7098 or hcelson@aol) or any other MMCI Director. 
 
Please send this form to Preservation Grant Chairman, Harlan Elson, 200 E Cemetery Ave, Chenoa, Illinois 61726 
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